Congress Park Neighbors, Inc.
P.O. Box 18571
Denver, CO 80218

January 29, 2012

Re: Sunflower Market at 3625 E. Colfax
Denver City Council:
Please be advised that Congress Park Neighbors, Inc. does not oppose the proposed

rezoning to accommodate the Sunflower Market. Our organization has received no
negative comments or opposition from Congress Park residents regarding this matter.

Brent Hladky
President, Congress Park Neighbors, Inc.



